
To: PHRF 

Los Angeles Yacht Club is pleased to announce The Opening Day Regatta, our traditional random leg 
race at the Port of Los Angeles on Saturday, January 25, 2020. The start of the race is approximately 1.5 
nautical miles NE of the Los Angeles Harbor Entrance. The finish line will be located inside the Los 
Angeles Harbor East of the SS Lane Victory. 

There will be take home trophies awarded during the trophy presentation at the LAYC Clubhouse with 
complimentary hors d’oeuvres immediately following the race. 

The race and all necessary forms will be posted on both Regatta Network and the LAYC website 
at https://www.layc.org/events/event/2020-opening-day-regatta/ 




